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Brody Bard
Revere

Brody Bard is a junior at Revere High School and is enrolled
in CVCC’s Power Equipment Technology (PET) program
instructed by Matthew Harding. Brody heard great things
about CVCC and the PET program from his cousin who is a
current senior in the program; Brody’s cousin encouraged
him to join the program knowing that Brody had an interest
in the subject matter and was looking to gain hands-on
skills and experience on the things he was doing in class.
Brody works at his family’s farm, his job and passion, and
figured that the PET program would be a great fit and
investment into furthering his career at the farm. 
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“Brody goes above and beyond in class, is always involved and engaged, volunteers
consistently, and performs well on assignments. He’s an all around star student.” 
-Matthew Harding, Power Equipment Technology Instructor

After graduation, Brody plans on continuing to work for his family’s farm (Luther’s Farm
Market) and hopes to dive further into diesel mechanics and agricultural mechanics.

“I have learned so much already and have now seen how different it is working in the field
versus working on my own which has been so helpful.” -Brody Brad

Outside of academics, Brody is on the swim and dive team at his high school and enjoys
playing and watching football. Keep up the great work, Brody! 


